[Date]

[FullName] [Address]

Dear [Salutation]:

Thank you for contacting me with your views regarding H.R. 2682, the Agricultural News and Rural Content Act of 2019.

This legislation was introduced by Rep. Mike Rogers on May 10, 2019, and would require cable providers to utilize at least 1 percent of their channel capacity to transmit video programming to rural areas. In addition, this bill requires cable distributors to use the same transmission technology to transmit high-definition channels and include these channels in the most basic tie or package offered by the company.

H.R. 2682 is currently being reviewed by the Committee of Energy. While I do not serve on this committee, rest assured I will keep your thoughts in mind should this bill come before the House for a vote

Again, thank you for contacting me; I appreciate hearing your opinion on this issue. If you have any further questions, please don't hesitate to call, write, or email me. For more information on my work in Congress or to sign up for my weekly e-newsletter, please visit the 11th District's website at <a href="https://www.facebook.com/mike.conaway">www.conaway.house.gov</a>. You can also follow me on Facebook at <a href="https://www.facebook.com/mike.conaway">https://www.facebook.com/mike.conaway</a>, Twitter at <a href="https://twitter.com/ConawayTX11">https://twitter.com/ConawayTX11</a>, and watch my speeches and interviews on YouTube at <a href="https://www.youtube.com/mikeconaway11">www.youtube.com/mikeconaway11</a>.

Sincerely,

K. Michael Conaway Member of Congress

KMC/ [Staffer.Initials]